
Community Updates

The Reed Neighborhood Association held their first meeting on March 18. At the meeting, the safety and 

events committees were created.

 

Two community forums were held by the Santa Clara Valley Transportation Authority about the Bascom 

Corridor Complete Streets Study on March 27 and March 28. My staff was in attendance at both meetings, 

listening to the study, which evaluates 5.9 miles of Bascom Avenue regarding travel time, signal 

coordination, signal timing, multi-modal access, safety and connectivity. 

 

My staff will be in attendance at the April 8 Cambrian Community Council meeting and at the Burbank 

Community Association meeting on April 10.

I held my first community sidewalk hours, Food4Thought, on March 10 at the Campbell Farmers' Market 

where I spoke with D4 residents and neighbors about what matters to them, their community and the County. 

 

I attended the Campbell Library Community Celebration on March 31. The Campbell Library is now open on 

Sundays. 

 

I'll be at the Campbell Union High School District State of the District on April 15 and participating in the 

Bunnies & Bonnets parade on April 20.

Have an upcoming community meeting or event you'd like me to attend? 

Email my Communications Director Mayra Flores at mayra.flores@bos.sccgov.org.

The important community issues and 

events this month

Community Updates

CAMBRIAN/BURBANK

WEST SAN JOSE
On March 21 Lynhaven Neighborhood Association discussed coordinating with the San Jose City Council 

Office about repairs and updates regarding a homeless encampment on Moorpark Avenue. The association 

is also working collectively to help a homeless woman find stable housing and employment. 

 

to I made my formal introduction to the Willow Glen Neighborhood Association on March 28. During that 

meeting, residents also heard a presentation regarding the proposed Fire Station #37.

CAMPBELL

SANTA CLARA

BURBANK/CAMBRIAN

D4 team members attended Reclaiming Our Downtown meetings on March 6, 13, 20 and 27 to hear the 

growing discussion around the rebuilding of Santa Clara's downtown. The group recently celebrated the 

city's hiring of an urban planner to revitalize the downtown. 

 

On March 21, D4 team members attended a Walking Tour of Agnew Neighborhood, where city staff sought 

input from pedestrians about how improvements, urban design and connectivity can make Santa Clara a 

more walkable city. 

 

I made my formal introduction to the Santa Clara City Council on March 26. I look forward to working with 

the city. 

 

My next Food4Thought sidewalk office hours will be at the Santa Clara Farmers’ Market on April 13. I hope 

you can join me!

https://www.nbcbayarea.com/news/local/Tyler-Gordon-Young-Painter-Meets-Kevin-Hart-Durant-Steve-Harvey-486289341.html

